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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS  
SPECIAL MEETING 

July 10, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. 
The special meeting of the Board of County Commissioners (BCC) which 

was scheduled for Thursday, July 10, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. has been canceled. 

The meeting is no longer necessary, as the primary purpose – to consider 
capital and maintenance project budget requests from County departments and the 
County Manager – was fulfilled with the BCC’s approval of the FY26 Capital 
Budget and the Infrastructure Capital Improvement Plan (ICIP) for Fiscal Years 
2027-2031 at its regular meeting on July 8, 2025. 

 


